
S e p t e m b e r  1 5 t h ,  2 0 2 4

Dear Raina, 

TI really enjoyed your "What's New in Gatlinburg for September" blog post on the
4th! You always have such a knack for uncovering those hidden gems.
Speaking of which, I recently discovered a new candle store called Southern
Timeless Candles Candle Bar & Boutique that's worth checking out. Not only do
they let customers create their own wood-wick candles (how cool is that?!), but
their Fall decor is seriously on point. They've got these motion-activated
dancing skeletons out front that are a total hoot! I think they'd make a great
follow-up blog post, especially for anyone looking for some quirky, photo-worthy
spots in Gatlinburg this season.
You can find these spooky guys grooving away at 1004 Parkway Suite 801
Gatlinburg, TN 37738 until the end of October (weather permitting, of course).
Let me know if you're interested!

Sincerely
T a r a  G r i f f i n

843-263-4357
soaringgc@gmail.com


